Public Hearing Notice
Amendment to
Transportation Improvement Program

The Greater Madison MPO will conduct a public hearing on an amendment to the 2025-2029 Transportation
Improvement Program. The Transportation Improvement Program (TIP), which the Greater Madison MPO
updates annually, is a coordinated listing of short-range transportation improvement projects anticipated to be
undertaken in the next five-year period. The TIP is the mechanism by which the long-range transportation plan is
implemented and represents the transportation improvement priorities of the region.

The hearing invites comments or concerns regarding the amendment, which would add the Interstate 39/90/94
(Beltline Highway to North County Line) reconstruction and capacity expansion project to the 2025-2029 TIP, as
explained in this memorandum.

For more information on the Interstate 39/90/94 reconstruction and capacity expansion project, see the
WisDOT Southwest Region Highway Projects and Studies webpage.

Wednesday, August 6, 2025
6:30 p.m.
Virtual Meeting via Zoom
[Note: See agenda when posted here for information on how to register to speak]

Written comments regarding the TIP amendment will be accepted until 4:30 P.M. on Wednesday, August 6,

2025. Please address written comments to the MPO office located at 100 State St., Suite 400, Madison, WI
53703 or email them to mpo@cityofmadison.com.
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https://greatermadisonmpo.org/planning/improvementprogram.cfm
https://greatermadisonmpo.org/planning/improvementprogram.cfm
https://www.cityofmadison.com/mpo/documents/Memorandum%20Interstate%20Project%20TIP%20Amendment.pdf
https://wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects/by-region/sw/default.aspx
https://www.cityofmadison.com/mpo/who-we-are/committees/policy-board
mailto:mpo@cityofmadison.com

